pate:_ Manch 1, 2020

William Zabiloski

Regional Engineer

Drinking Water and Groundwater Protection Division
111 West Street

Essex Junction, VT 05452

RE: Peaceable Kingdom Project, Richmond, Vermont
Wastewater System and Potable Water Supply Permit #WW-4-4214-2
Construction statement for Footprint Units #1 & #2

Dear Bill:

We are writing on behalf of Gary Bressor of Peaceable Kingdom, LLC regarding construction of the
building sewer service serving the building with two footprint lot units (1 & 2) shown on plans approved in
WW-4-4214-2 of the Peaceable Kingdom Subdivision on Thompson Road in the Town of Richmond. A new
4” building sewer service was constructed starting from an existing 6” service stub installed previously
when the sewer collection system along Thompson Road was constructed. A new 6” x 4” wye was
installed on the stub, and a new 4” SDR 35 PVC pipe was installed to the building, then under the
foundation, and then connected to new interior wastewater piping. This differs from the plans only in
the size of the new service, which was shown as a 6” pipe.

As required by conditions of the Permit, we certify that the installation related information submitted is
true and correct, and that, in the exercise of our reasonable professional judgement, the wastewater
service as described above has been installed substantially in accordance with the permitted design
(except as noted above) and all permit conditions, was inspected, was properly tested, and has
successfully met those performance tests.

Please call our office with any questions. Please note that the sewer service to unit #3, and the proposed

manhole shown on the plans in this location of the site have not been constructed. We understand a
permit amendment has been applied for, and the manhole is proposed to be replaced with a cleanout.

Sincerely,

C(/@Z'I{QL:T Q&LMQ-Spence Excavating & Construction

[CONTRACTO® NAME and COMPANY NAME

C: Gary Bressor



